The March 2022 monthly meeting of the Central New York Region of the Sports Car Club of
America was called to order at 7:10 PM, Wednesday, March 9th, 2022, at the American Legion
in Liverpool, NY by Regional Executive Chris Whaley. Thirteen people were in attendance.

Regional Executive’s report

Regional Executive Chris Whaley reported we needed to be more diligent about putting meeting
minutes up on the website. Frank, a CNY SCCA member, asked for more frequent minutes.

Assistant Regional Executive’s Report

No report from Assistant R.E Mark Bizzozero
Road Rally Report

No report from Rally chair Frank Beyer
Rallycross Report

RallyCross Chair Billy Meade reported Having issues with location in potsdam being too far for
regular members. He also reported looking at new venues in Madison County.

Solo Cross Report
Solo Chair Mark Mangicaro discussed renewing contract for Fulton as well as beginning to
finalize schedule for the 2022 season of Solo. He also discussed scheduling for a test and
tune/novice school

Treasurer's Report

Treasurer Jay Cartini reported Problems with tax returns. Nothing of not happened in February.
The same discussion about street survival as last month was further discussed.

Secretary Report

Secretary Benjamin Smolen reported on club members including himself taking a solo safety
steward course.

Old Business
$100 to sponsor memorial run and sending bill to sponsors.

New Business
On April 4th 2 Olymipans for the sport of Speed Skating would be at meachem.



At 8:20 PM a motion was made to adjourn the meeting. The motion was passed unanimously.



